
                                                                                THE BOB DWYER 
 

            FISHING CLUB 
            

            AUGUST – 2023 
 

President’s Corner 

The “Dog days of summer.” What a great time to think about the cooler climate of the Catskill Mountains 

and the wonderful fellowship we share at the Mountain Brook Inn.  

Some key dates for the BDFC Fall 2023 get together: 

(1) The Ray Williams Trophy Period will begin on Saturday, September 

23rd through Saturday September 30th 
 

(2) BDFC Friday Fish Fry will be held on Friday, September 29th 
 

(3) The BDFC Dinner Meeting and Banquet will be held on Saturday, 

September 30th 
 

(4) The 2023 PH GRIMES Trophy along with other 2022 trophies will be 

awarded at the Dinner Meeting.   

It is never too early to book your reservations with David at the Mountain Brook Inn. David’s contact 

numbers are as follows:    Cell Phone: 650-269-4382    Email: david@mountainbrookinn.com 
 

Some brief reflections of our Spring 2023 gathering follows. It was another great time together regardless 

of the stormy cold weather and high streams, the fishing was simply amazing for many of us. Thus, 

providing more than enough trout for our Friday night feast. 
 

For dinner Wednesday evening, we called “a play” from previous years and had dinner at the HIDDEN   

INN. The Inn is beautifully refurbished and they provided us with an absolutely delicious meal. Kurt 

DuBois is doing an amazing job over there. Be sure to “check them out” the next time you get a chance. 

 

The BDFC Membership was on best behavior and David & Emily were extremely gracious. Best of all, 

we were able to lure Gary out of retirement on Friday night for a fantastic evening. Well done all! 

 

Stormy weather, cold temperatures, power outages and high streams could not deter another brilliant 

week celebrating our unique fellowship. Laughter, friendship, food, drink, stories, card playing, cigars, 

music and fishing; a true elixir (or cure-all) for whatever ails you. 
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Castle Grimes was once again the location of our wonderful family BBQ get together and dinner, 

including Madame Grimes. At left, Tim Flynn shows off the many pictures of Kevin’s sisters and  

brothers that adorn the walls throughout the household.  

 

At right is Arlayne visiting with Jon Dwyer. Many thanks to Kevin and Brian for doing the cooking 

and Arlayne for supervising the affair. It was fantastic fun and great times! 

 

 

Friday we hit the links, hit the streams. A stunning day. Long and straight was 

the theme for golf while fat and plentiful was the theme for fishing. 

 

Perfectly integrated with cinco de mayo’s black bean soup and guacamole, 

Gary put together the trappings of a fish fry including deserts worthy of kings. 

 

                                                    

 

Saturday more fishing and county exploration. Catch 

and release for some. Catch and keep for others to  

take home.  

 

Our slightly delayed celebration of the Club’s 50TH 

anniversary took place at the Andes Hotel.  Newly 

updated, Scott Mastrangelo provided us with a 

private room. Some great cocktails, appetizers and 

the best prime-rib meal we have ever had - by far!  

 

 

Safety first, we all headed back to the Mountain Brook  

Inn for Club business, trophy presentations and desert.  

 

See you in September                                                                                   

Love and Peace, 

 
Rob Crowley 
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25TH Anniversary of the Bob Dwyer Fishing Club 
 

 

Yes, we officially celebrated the 50TH Anniversary of the Club in the Spring of this year,  

 

but let’s not forget our Silver Anniversary some 25 years ago. How did that go?  

 

Well, let me show you: 
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It took “some doing” for me to piece these together, but I hope you can read and enjoy the happenstances    

            of that glorious time in Club History when Brian Grimes was just two-and-a-half years old.  
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The Dwyers arrived Wednesday night to see snow 

First things first, make sure you have a valid one.   flurries while passing Gary’s home on the way to MBI 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although the streams were too high to cross on Thursday, the fishing turned out to be phenomenal. 

 

There were six trout caught between 19 and 21 inches long. Above is a picture of Ken Vigiletti’s   

      twenty incher which tied for the lead for the Spring’s PHGrimes Trophy – “at the time!”  
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   It was Jon Dwyer who tied Ken with HIS OWN twenty incher,  an extremely heavy hook-jaw 

Brown Trout from above the South Kortright bridge area of the West Branch of the Delaware.                   

    

            

 
 

          Left to right above, are Peter Snetzko’s 19 and 19 1/2 inch brownies respectively.  

            Both of which were caught somewhere in Delaware County ... Great job Peter! 

 

 Peter also provided a video of him releasing both trout back into the stream. “Catch & Release” man. 
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Well, what do we have here? And who (Missie?) claims to have made the catch? I think that Tim Flynn 

claims to have caught this 19 ¾ inch Brown Trout but I’m not sure, how about you guys? Interesting! 

 

Rob Dwyer & Wayne Cerinetti kneel for prayers answered as well as Kevin Grimes with this 18 incher.       
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It’s a Bird, it’s a Plane! No, it’s SUPER PREZ! With a SUPER CATCH and a CATCHY SMILE! 

Congratulations to Rob Crowley for landing this 21 inch Brown Trout; Which wound up winning  

him the PH-Grimes Trophy, for the largest trout during the Spring Outing ... Sorry Ken and Jon. 

 

    
 

                Still guessing?           Wayne Cerinetti’s 2022 Brookie winner     Need I say more? 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                          ( 8 of 10 ) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After a great catch on Thursday, Ken Vigiletti        Jon Dwyer caught most of his trout on his favorite  

had an even bigger catch on Friday – HIMSELF!            Bass lure, a five inch – Floating Rapala.     

 

 

 

           HOLY COW! How pleased we were to have Chef Gary 

      Return and Prepare all the trappings of a Great Fish Fry! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bob Dwyer presents the 2022 Perry Dimmick       Here, Club Prez Rob Crowley presents Bob Dwyer 

Trophy for the 15 7/8TH inch brookie he caught    the Ray Williams Trophy for the 18 1/4 inch Brown 

out of the upper reaches of the Little Delaware.    he caught where Roses Brook enters the W. Branch.  
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Bob Dwyer presents Tim Flynn two trophies for a single trout he caught. His 19 inch Brown Trout held 

up to win both the Ray Williams Trophy & the Bob Dwyer Trophy for the largest trout caught during 

the “Fall Outing” as well as for the “entire year.” That says one thing ... 2022 sucked compared to 2023 

 

                            As is our practice, drink, live music, cards and cigars closed the night.  

 

Then Sunday morning David and Emily provided a wonderful breakfast spread and creative foods. The 

Hawaiian/Polynesian inspired Spam was to die for.  

 

         After which came the “goodbyes” and “good cheers” as all headed home in different directions. 

 

 

 

Look forward to seeing you in September 
 

Jon Dwyer 
 

Publisher - BDFC 
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